
PLANNING MEETING 

ASHLAND CITY COUNCIL 

OCTOBER 02, 2017 

 

 The Ashland City Council met for a planning meeting on October 02, 2017 at 5:30 P.M. at the Ashland 

City Hall auditorium with Mayor Larry J. Fetner presiding. Council Members present were Billy J. Smith, 

Bobbie J. Steed, Annette F. Gaither, and Tommy Cantrell. Also present were City Clerk/ Administrator Chelsey 

Wynn, Assistant City Clerk/ Court Clerk Robin Catrett, Maintenance Supervisor Jody Brown, Fire Chief Brett 

Thompson (17:36), Freddie Alexander (17:41), Jeston Jennings (17:41), Police Chief Joseph Stanford (17:51), 

Tiffany Young with Clay County Chamber of Commerce (17:55), Margaret McClemore, and Ray Stansell with 

the Clay Times Journal.  

 

 Council Member Kim M. Cain was absent.  

 

 Items discussed included the Urban Park brick bid, a potential Planning Commission for the City of 

Ashland and a list of potential members for the Planning Commission that will require approval from the City 

Council, drainage issues and concerns from citizens, transplanting trees from the square to an undetermined 

location, Trunk or Treat activities and the needs to make it successful, and the regular meeting agenda items and 

additions.  

 

 Mrs. Margaret McClemore for Bethel Church addressed the City Council to request using the Westside 

softball field and concession stand on October 07, 2017. Mrs. McClemore explained the church will host a fun 

day for children.  

 

 There was no business conducted at this meeting.  
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